Moss & Barnett Move - Starting from the Floor Up

Our new space in the Fifth Street Towers in
downtown Minneapolis is shaping up and on
target for a move-in date of August 8, 2014.
Starting with only a bare concrete floor, a
wall of windows and a lot of great ideas, we
have finished our floor plans, selected our
colors and finishes, and engaged a number
of our contractors. Construction has begun,
and we will start ordering furniture soon.

Our architects at HGA have been able to
design space that maximizes convenience,
accessibility, and comfort for our clients,
while giving our lawyers and staff efficient,
private work areas. We will use this move
as an opportunity to completely revamp our
telephone and computer systems to take full
advantage of new technologies to enhance
our delivery of legal services to our clients.
Clients who visit our new offices will find
public parking right in the building and the
convenience of an adjacent light rail station
with direct service to the airport and St. Paul.
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